
A Letter from the Vice President of IOTC 

 
 
Candidates are being sought that will help the board set and achieve the goals of the club. 
That being to promote programs and play that encourage participation in tennis at all 
levels. Developing an annual play calendar then to make it happen is the focus of the board. 
Seeing that participation in the club events has been excellent, the board is looking for 
candidates that can add to the board talent that identifies, develops, and executes programs 
for club members. Come get involved. 
 

If you are interested in volunteering to join the IOTC Board, please let any of the board 
members know that you want to be nominated for the Board. Or, to talk to the Board 

members to understand roles and responsibilities for the positions being elected.  

 

The election process for this year is: 
• Names and the positions they’ll be running for will be presented to the Board before 

5pm on February 23, 2024. 
• The list of candidates will be communicated to the club members.  
• Once communicated, for the next five days, additional nominations will be accepted, 

and the candidate list will be updated for a club member vote. 
• Voting will take place from March 1st to March 7th, a 7-day period. 

 
You will be getting additional election information that will emphasize the importance of 
your participation as an active club member. Details of the process for the election of the 
IOTC Board can be found on the Club website by clicking the button labeled “Tennis Board”. 
Refer to Section 3 of the Revised November 10, 2023 Club Bylaws. 
 
Always, your consideration is appreciated. 
Rick Kenny 
VP IOTC 
 


